
SANDFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

Friday 16th June 2023 

DIARY DATES:-  

Monday 19th June—Dabinett Class Enterprise Week—pupils to please bring some pocket money to spend! 

Monday 19th June—Butterfly Conservation Somerset & Bristol—first visit to school for Eco Council pupils –

3.20pm-4.20pm—letter to Eco Council pupils’ parents 14.6.23 

Wednesday 21st June—Sports Afternoon—letter to parents—13.6.23 

Friday 23rd June—Years 4 & 5 to Osprey Camp—letter emailed to parents 21.4.23 

Monday 26th June—Sports Afternoon back up afternoon (in case weather bad on 21.6.21) 

Tuesday 27th June—’Moving Up’ Afternoon—New Reception September 2023 pupils in for the afternoon,    

and other pupils moving up to new classes for the afternoon 

Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th June & Thursday 29th June—Transition Days for Year 6 pupils at Priory 

School 

Tuesday 27th June—Induction Day for Year 6 pupils at Churchill Academy—letter to parents 25.5.23 

Tuesday 27th June—Little Kickers—last session today 

Wednesday 28th June—Year 6 Drama Day at Churchill Academy—letter to parents 25.5.23 for pupils going    

to Churchill Academy 

Wednesday 28th June—during school time—Butterfly Conservation Somerset & Bristol Workshop for Eco 

Council pupils—letter to Eco Council pupils’ parents 14.6.23 

Monday 3rd July—1.30pm—KS2 Summer Production—Dress rehearsal for school and invited guests 

Tuesday 4th July—Wessex Learning Trust Swimming Gala—Class 3 pupils—letter to parents 5.6.23 

Tuesday 4th July—6pm—KS2 Summer Production Evening Performance—letter to parents 15.6.23 

Thursday 6th July—1.30pm—KS2 Summer Production Matinee Performance—letter to parents 15.6.23  

(filming taking place during this performance) 

Thursday 6th July—6pm  - KS2 Summer Production Evening Performance—letter to parents 15.6.23 

Monday 10th July—Year 4 pupils to Somerset Cricket Ground, Taunton—letter to parents 5.6.23 

Thursday 13th July—Extra Drama After School Club session to make up for missed session 25.5.23 

Friday 14th July—PTA Sandfest—details to follow 

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 BBQ/Party  

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 Leavers Assembly—2.30pm  

Wednesday 19th July—End of Term 6 

Thursday 20th July—INSET DAY 

Friday 21st July—INSET DAY 

 

         PLEASE REFER TO THE SCHOOL WEBSITE AND CLASS DOJO FOR EVENT 

 INFORMATION, SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION, UPDATES ETC…  

http://www.sandfordprimary.org 



SAS CLUB’S #30DAYSWILD FUN 
Over the past week or so, Mrs Seel and the SAS Club children have been having lots of fun at 
Sandford After Schoolers, as they have been taking part in some activities from #30dayswild.  
Wiltshire Wildlife Trust is calling on everyone to take on the 30 Days Wild challenge by doing 
one simple, wild thing each day throughout the month of June.  

30 Days Wild is the UK’s biggest nature challenge run by The Wildlife Trusts and kindly         
supported by players of People's Postcode Lottery. The annual challenge invites people of all 
ages to connect with nature every single day for an entire month. Over two million people have 
taken part over the last nine years, with more than 500,000 people taking on the challenge last 
year alone. 

Popular activities include wildlife-watching, eating outdoors, planting wildflower seeds and       
listening to birdsong. Other favourite pastimes included bug-hunting, fruit-picking, growing plants 
and flowers, exploring a nature reserve, creating a mini pond or going on a river walk.  As you 
can see, the children have enjoyed some varied activities outside, such as making a mini pond, 
hugging trees and much more!  There’s always room for more at SAS Club, so please do come 
and join in the fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CREW POINTS 

Congratulations for w/c 05.06.23 to the following: 

Milligan for the most conduct points—24 

Wilson for the most work points—50 

Congratulations for w/c 12.6.23 to the following: 

Wilson for the most conduct points—21 

Wilson for the most work points—34 

The totals for this term are as follows: 

 

 

 

Well done to the following pupils who have achieved   

  Bronze Awards: 

Milligan: Edith S, Megan F-N, Coby A 

Carroll: Kezia H, Chloe B 

Silver Awards: 

Milligan: Saesha B 

Carroll: Scarlett W 

  Gold Awards: 

Wilson: Eleanor D 

 

 

 

 Milligan Carroll Wilson Zephaniah 

Work 77 67 84 72 

Conduct 42 36 39 31 



 

HELP AND SUPPORT FOR OUR FAMILIES 

 

We have been advised by North Somerset Council of the            

following, which may be of help to our families.  Please follow the 

links below for further information: 

Tax Free Childcare (also referred to as TFC) 
 

Tax-Free Childcare is a government scheme to support working parents with childcare costs. 
Eligible parents set up an online childcare account which they can use to pay you directly. For 

every £8 parents pay in, the government will pay an extra £2. Parents can get up to £2,000 
per child per year, or £4,000 for disabled children. 

  
Parents can use Tax-Free Childcare to pay for: 

• Registered childminders, nurseries and nannies 
• Registered after-school clubs and play schemes 

• Home care workers working for a registered home care agency 
 

Parents can find out more and apply via Childcare Choices.  
 

Parents can also apply for Tax-Free Childcare if they’re not working but expect to start a new 
job in the next 31 days. They can’t get Tax-Free Childcare and Tax Credits, Universal Credit 

or childcare vouchers at the same time.  
 

Advice for parents, staff and family members 
 

Childcare Choices 
Childcare Choices, is a parent friendly website that explains all available government help 

with paying for childcare. 
 

Employers for Childcare 
Employers For Childcare’s Family Benefits Advice Service is a Social Enterprise Charity who 

provide free, impartial and confidential advice to parents across the UK on the financial      
support their family is entitled to and can help families work out if they are eligible for support 
with back-to-school costs, as well as the cost of registered childcare. You can find out more 

on their website. 
 

Dedicated advisors can be contacted on Freephone 0800 028 3008 or 
email hello@employersforchildcare.org 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.employersforchildcare.org/
mailto:hello@employersforchildcare.org


LOST PROPERTY 
Please may we inform parents/carers that lost property will be put into 

Thrift by the end of next week, if not claimed.  Also, as we get near to 

the end of the school year, if you have any uniform that no longer fits 

your children, we would be very grateful if this could be donated to our 

Thrift Store by the end of June, if possible.   

 

TENNIS COACHING AT  

WINSCOMBE TENNIS CLUB 

Some of you know Mike Cook, who currently teaches our KS2 children tennis 

at After School Tennis Club, and the children are enjoying learning and playing  

tennis.  Mike has asked us to tell you about further opportunities for tennis 

coaching and Junior Holidaycamps;  please see the link below for all the details: 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MichaelCookTennis/Coaching/Junior/

Holidaycamps  

 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MichaelCookTennis/Coaching/Junior/Holidaycamps
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MichaelCookTennis/Coaching/Junior/Holidaycamps


















Lorna Richardson —Headteacher 


